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7 August 2002 
 
By E-mail and Regular Mail 
 
 
Ms. Norine Smith 
Assistant Deputy Minister 
Policy and Communications 
Environment Canada, 23rd floor 
10 Wellington Street 
Hull, Quebec   
K1A 0H3  
 
Re: Submission on enforcement matters under Articles 14 and 15 of the 
 North American Agreement on Environmental Cooperation  
 
Submitters: Friends of the Earth, Union Saint-Laurent, Grands Lacs, 

Conservation Council of New Brunswick, Ecology Action 
Centre and Environment North 

Represented by: Sierra Legal Defence Fund (SLDF) 
Party:  Canada 
Date:  8 May 2002 
Submission No.: SEM-02-003/ Pulp and Paper 
___________________________________________________________________ 
 
Dear Ms. Smith: 
 
We hereby acknowledge that we received the response of the Government of Canada 
to the above-captioned submission on 6 August 2002.  Would you kindly send us an 
electronic version of the response in order that we may update our electronic public 
registry. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Commission for Environmental Cooperation - Secretariat 
 
 
 
per: Geoffrey Garver 
             Director, Submissions on Enforcement Matters Unit 
 
cc: Ms. Judith E. Ayres, US-EPA 
 Ms. Olga Ojeda Cárdenas, SEMARNAT 
  Mr. Robert Wright, Sierra Legal Defence Fund (SLDF)  
    Mr. Victor Shantora, Acting Executive Director 


